
Antibiotics 
are not always 
the right 
treatment.
You rarely need antibiotics. Most sore 
throats and ear infections will get better on 
their own. The less we rely on and use 
antibiotics, the more effective they will be 
when we really need them. Always speak to 
a healthcare professional about the right 
treatment for you.  
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